
 
           
VISION FOR MINISTRIES D/B/A SAFE WATER AFRICA  

1ST QUARTER UPDATE-2018 
 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 
Our name has changed from Vision for Ministries to Safe Water Africa!  

Our new website (www.safewaterafrica.com) will launch in February 2018. 
 

Last year we introduced you to the work we have been doing for the past several years to empower the local Christian church in 
Tanzania by providing safe clean water on church property to rural pastors, churches and their communities.  Access to safe clean 
water is a huge humanitarian issue in the world so by providing safe clean water, we (1) address the humanitarian need and (2) give 
the pastors an outreach tool to invite the community to share the safe water and the Gospel of Christ. We like to call it “living water”        
 
UPDATE: 
First of all, thank you to those of you who have supported our mission. We promised to communicate and keep you up to date on our 
progress so you may see where your dollars go. We have no administrative salaries so 100% of your donations go direct to these 
projects. 

 We have changed our name to Safe Water Africa. Our core non-profit corporation will remain Vision for Ministries but we 
will be doing business as Safe Water Africa as that more closely communicates our mission. We can accept tax deductible 
donations in either name. 

 In order to raise awareness and develop resources, we are bringing a website on line in February 2018 and will alert you when 
it is active. The website will accept credit card donations when activated.     

 By mid-2018 we will have completed 18 water purification project installations for churches in 6 different provinces of 
Tanzania representing several different denominations. More are in the planning stages. 

 In order to complete as many of these installations as possible, we are still raising funds for future projects. Thanks again to 
those of you who have already responded. Thousands of men, women and children in Tanzania are being helped as a result. 
Safe clean water can transform communities by eliminating the need for many medical clinics devoted to water related 
illnesses and allowing communities to focus on faith, education, commerce and a better life. Safe Water changes everything!                        

How can you help?
   Prayer: Pray for our ministry and our mission to reach the people of Tanzania with safe water and the Gospel. 
   Donate: Your tax deductible donation to help support this ministry will be a blessing to the pastors and people of Tanzania.   

100% of donations go direct to the water projects as our administrative personnel costs are volunteered.  
 
 

 
 
Contact Us:  
Our Safe Water Africa website is under construction but if you would like more information or regular updates on our ministry you may 
contact us at visionforministries@gmail.com or any of our Board of Directors: 
  

Wayne Hudson   ::: Tom Willingham 
                     Dr. Tim Thompson :::  Dr. Byron Ketcham 

                    Dr. Kay Honea   :::  Clayton Davie Jr 
 
God Bless 
 
 
Wayne Hudson 
Safe Water Africa 

 
(If you do not wish to receive these ministry updates, just reply to the email and type unsubscribe.) 

1st Quarter 2018—Vision for Ministries dba Safe Water Africa 

 

Your tax deductible check or online banking payment may be made out to: 
           Safe Water Africa    (or Vision for Ministries, Inc.)  

2089 Greenside Way, Birmingham, Alabama 35226 

 
Vision for Ministries, Inc., 2089 Greenside Way, Birmingham, Alabama 
35226 
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